From: maitaidot

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and trade etc
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 10:43:46 AM

All the taxes coming from Salem is going to make it where Oregonians can’t afford to stay in this beautiful state.
I’m very concerned for my grandchildren. Will they be able to live/work in the state they were born.

Please let us vote on these bills. We are not ignorant as a representative has stated.
Thank you

Dorothy Taylor

Sent from my iPhone
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